
Los Altos Brethren School 
Newsletter – September 2011 

Growing in God 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our first week of school is completed.  We trust 
it has been a good week for your family and a 
strong start to this new school year. 
 

Back-to-School Night is this Thursday 
evening, September 15th ,  at 7:00pm. 

 
We look forward to working with you and being a 
blessing in your family’s life.  Your choice of our 
school, as well as your support of our staff, is a 
blessing to each of us. 

A Few Reminders…  
 
1.  Safety is very important.  We need your help 
at the afternoon gate.  Please be sure to keep 
the drive area in front of the pick-up gate clear.   
Keep it safe and do not double-park.  Thank you. 
 
2.  Grades 1 – 6:  Check your child’s work folder 
every Friday and the weekly letter each Monday. 
 
3.  Changes in home, work, or emergency 
telephone, allergies, addresses etc…. 
Please notify the office promptly of changes so 
that in case of an illness or injury, we may 
contact you immediately.   
 
4.  Please have your children’s belongings ---  
      especially school sweatshirts, jackets,  
      sweaters, raingear, and lunch boxes -- clearly 
      marked with your child’s name. 
 
 
 
 

Another way to reach us…email!   
Mr. Lenger…rick.c.lenger@gmail.com 
Mrs. Clark…labs.office@gmail.com 

 
 
 

SPIRITUAL TRUTH FOR SEPTEMBER 
God’s Word teaches us there is only one true God.  

 “I, even I, am the Lord, and apart from me 
 there is no Savior.” 

Isaiah 43:11 
Our School’s Character Trait for 

September… 
Self-Discipline 

“Like a city whose walls are broken down is a 
man who lacks self-control.”  Proverbs 25:28 

 
School Pictures 

Kindergarten – Sixth Grade 

 
Individual pictures will be taken the morning 
of Wednesday, September 28th.  (If students 
wear non-dress code clothing for individual 
pictures, they must change into school clothes 
afterwards.) 
 
Class pictures will be taken on Thursday, 
September 29th.   Please remember: DRESS 
CODE ONLY for class pictures. 
 
 

Parents’ Prayer Time 
Mondays 8:30 – 9:15 a.m. 

Parents gather in the teacher’s lounge (room to 
right of auditorium stage) to pray for our school 
and for special family requests.  Please come 
and be a part of this important ministry.  If your 
family has a special prayer request it can be 
placed in a box on the office counter.   
 

“The Lord is near to all who call on him, to all 
who call on him in truth.”  Psalm 145:18 

 

 


